
 

Canvassers Required 
 
The Electoral Services Team are looking to recruit enthusiastic people to assist 
with the annual update of the electoral register.  
 
The job involves calling at households that have not responded to forms we 
have sent and completing the information with them on the doorstep. This is 
to ensure the register is accurate for publication on 1 December 2023.  
 
You will need to be available to undertake the work between 25 August and 15 
October 2023. Mandatory paid training is provided.  
 
Payment is results based and will be made in November 2023.  
 
If you wish to be considered for this role, please complete and return the 
application available online by 04 August 2023. Form to be returned to 
electoral.services@redbridge.gov.uk  
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